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I fully support the Cooke Aquaculture NPDES permit modification to change the species being
raised in net pens. I believe they are trying to do things the right way and are making their
operations as transparent as possible. The DOE is providing oversight and will be closely
monitoring Cooke's water quality reports. All water quality testing must also be done by a DOE
approved laboratory. The community should allow Cooke the opportunity to prove net pen
operations can be done in a sustainable and environmentally safe way.


